
These Streets Are Holy
Black Catholic Deacons of Chicago

Saturday, August 3, 2024, 6:30 a.m.
Oakwood Beach
41st Street & Lake Shore Drive
Chicago, IL

Cardinal Cupich to offer remarks and blessing.

Since 2010, on the shores of Lake Michigan, the BCDC has hosted annual sunrise 
services to pray for the protection of our children. The BCDC prays for non-violence 
in our hearts, schools, families and streets.

SUNRISE PRAYER SERVICE

In the event of heavy rain, the Mass will be moved to Our Lady of Africa Church.  
For more information, contact Deacon Gill at 773.933.0027 or deacongill@sbcglobal.net.
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